
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,

            Welcome to Holy Temple Christian Academy for the 2024-2025 academic year! We
are thrilled to embark on this journey with you, as we strive for excellence in education
and spiritual growth.

            At Holy Temple Christian Academy, we are committed to providing a nurturing and
academically enriching environment where students can flourish both intellectually and
spiritually. With a team of dedicated Florida certified teachers, we aim to deliver top-
notch education that not only equips students with knowledge but also instills in them
values of integrity, compassion, and service to others.

           This year, we are excited to offer an array of opportunities to our students. With a
curriculum encompassing six foreign languages, music theory, and art, we aim to foster
creativity, cultural appreciation, and a well-rounded education. Our dual enrollment
program provides students with the chance to earn college credits while still in high
school, paving the way for a smoother transition to higher education. Furthermore, we
offer pathways towards associate degrees and technical certifications, empowering
students to pursue their passions and achieve their career goals.

           As we embark on this academic year, we are confident that it will be our best yet.
With God guiding our decisions and directions, we are excited to witness the growth and
success of each and every student. Together, let us embrace the journey ahead with faith,
determination, and a commitment to excellence.

          We look forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and meaningful experiences.
Welcome to Holy Temple Christian Academy, where every student is valued, supported,
and empowered to reach their full potential.

Blessings,

The HTCA Administrative Team


